
3rd Grade and New Student Chromebook Handout 
Rushwood Elementary School 
August 10th and August 12th, 3:00-7:00 each day 

We will be conducting curbside pick up this year for the Chromebook handout.  Please keep in mind 
that you will need to complete your online forms for the 20-21 school year by going to this link: 
https://nordonia.esvportal.com/   You will have access to the forms starting on July 20th.  New for 
20-21, if you are interested in purchasing optional Chromebook insurance, there will be a document in 
the portal where you can review the insurance program.  You will not be able to purchase the optional 
insurance until you receive the new Chromebook, because you will need the tag number (6 digits) of 
the device when you register for insurance. 
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